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Friday 30th September 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
MATHS WEEK 

 
This week we have had Maths Week at Christ the King. Throughout the week, we have focused on 
maths in everyday life. We have used money to ‘buy’ our snack; planned days out and considered 
how to budget. We have also been fortunate enough to have some parent visitors come into school 
to talk about maths in their career.  

 
Today, we finished our Maths week with the annual Liverpool Maths Party.  

 
To continue our learning at home, I have set a whole school homework challenge: 
 
Complete some everyday life maths - you would be surprised how much we use maths. Below are 
some suggestions but you are not limited to these.  

 
 Turn off the TV / IPADs / game consoles and play a card game or a  board game  
 Plan a journey - starting at Liverpool - how would you get to (destination of choice) 
 Get cooking or baking - children can help with the shopping and the cost of the ingredients. 

Encourage children to think about portions needed; do you need to adapt the recipe for 
your family? 

 Involve children in the weekly shop and the planning that may be involved.  

 
Please tweet @CTKLiverpool and use the hash tag #CTKMathsweek any everyday maths activities 
that you participate in over the coming week. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 
Miss White  
Maths Lead 

 


